[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Carers,
Foundation children will be participating in PE every Thursday afternoon.
We would like to remind you of our jewellery policy below:
· No jewellery can be worn for P.E lessons.
· Any religious bangles and/or necklaces must be easy enough to remove by the child for the duration of the PE lesson. 
· The school will not take responsibility for any jewellery lost.
Children MUST take part in all P.E lessons. Having ears pierced or wearing jewellery is not an acceptable reason for a child to miss P.E at school. 
It is the parents’ responsibility to ensure that they are suitably dressed to take part in all aspects of the curriculum. 
In the event that jewellery has not been removed prior to the lesson if jewellery is worn the school will take the following actions: 
1. Ask the child (if age appropriate) to remove the item/s of jewellery. 
2. Call the parent and ask them to come into school to remove the jewellery. 
3. A child will only be able to miss one P.E lesson due to unremoved jewellery. 
4. If the child continues to come into school with jewellery that they cannot remove for P.E lessons, parents will be invited to a meeting with the head teacher. 
5. If parents refuse to remove jewellery, and their child continues to miss P.E lessons; parents will be asked to collect and/or supervise their child for these sessions.
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Nina Diez
Administration Assistant
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